
Meeting of the Norwich Energy Committee Tuesday, 8/22, 7 pm, Tracy Hall 

 

Attending: Linda Gray, Suzanne Leiter,  

Guests: Bill Chidsey 

 

Discussion/updates: 

- upcoming Solarize Norwich events are outreach at the dump on 8/26 and at Dan & Whit's 9/5, 

and info and refreshments at the Norwich Hist. Society 9/12. 

- Norwich has been chosen to work with the TRO regional planning commission on enhanced 

energy planning. TRORC expects to have in early September its official funding contract for this 

work with towns; they will schedule a joint meeting for the 3 towns involved (Bradford, 

Thetford, Norwich), then have individual-town meetings with the energy committee and 

planning commission. 

- Weatherize Upper Valley debrief meeting is 8/28, 4 pm; Linda will participate. 

- Linda had a brief conversation with Clay Adams, Mascoma Bank,about a new solar financing 

option that the bank plans to have available soon. 

- the Town of Hartford has hired its new Energy Coordinator, Geoff Martin, who will start 9/5. 

 

The next Norwich Energy Committee meeting is Tuesday, 9/26. 

 

submitted by Linda Gray 

 


